1. The audit report lists the organization staff responsible for maintenance of the American National Standards. In the last audit report, I listed Teesha and Victoria as follows: Teesha Jenkins, TIA Manager, Standards Secretariat Services, and Victoria Mitchell, TIA Director of Global Standards Programs. Is this information still current (titles still correct?)? Should I add Tom Mcgarry?  Yes, this information is still accurate.  Please add Tom McGarry, Vice President of Standards, TIA.

